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Manta Rays Trip to Woking Theatre for Horrible Histories 
 

Friday 22nd November 2019  
 

 
Wednesday 6th November 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Manta Rays class are going on a trip to the New Victoria Theatre, Woking on Friday 22nd November 
to see the Horrible Histories production of ‘Awful Egyptians’.  We will be walking to the theatre and 
leaving the school at 9.45am, and returning to school in time for lunch. Please ensure your child is in 
school by 8.40am. They will need to wear school uniform and a warm coat.  
 

‘Awful Egyptians’ is a great and interesting way to bring our Egypt topic to life. They use acting and 
special effects to make the show engaging for the children. From the fascinating Pharaohs to the 
power of the pyramids, the children will discover facts about pyramids and tombs and the life of a 
Pharaoh. 
 

The cost of this trip is £9.80 to cover the cost of the tickets.  As resources of the school are limited, 
the proposed visit will not take place if there are insufficient voluntary contributions to cover the 
cost of the trip. If your child is currently receiving pupil premium funding (i.e. in receipt of income 
support/job seekers allowance/child tax credit) they will be entitled to a 50% reduction on the cost 
of this trip, paying £4.40 
 

Please give permission by ticking the consent box online. Please pay the £9.80 or £4.40 (Pupil 
premium children only) by Friday 15th November online using the Tucasi payment system. Go to 
www.scopay.com/maybury or use the link from the School Website under online payments.  
 
 
Many thanks. 
 
 
Mrs Zalman 
Manta Rays Class Teacher 
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